
Discipleship WIN Team Meeting Notes – January 13, 2020 

 Present: Jeff Haupt, Tiffany Conway, Mike Clement, David Bennett, Dianne Bennett 
 

 Jeff informed the team that Linda Lange has stepped down from the WIN team, however she plans 
to continue serving as a Faith Coach. 

 

 Dave and Dianne have agreed to help serve as Faith Coaches and will tentatively plan on starting 
their duties at the next New Member class on March 8th. 

 

 We reviewed/discussed the current Next Steps progress report… 
o We made it to 1,000! Current count as of 12/19/19 report is 1,009. 
o Several updates expected in Jan/Feb – Fair Trade volunteers, Single Again Starting Over 

Classes, Christmas Tree lot volunteers, January New Members, etc. 
o Should we increase current goal of 1,000? If so, to what? – NEED TO DISCUSS WITH 

LEADERSHIP 
 

 We discussed the Faith Coaches ministry… 
o Consensus is that we need to further refine the Faith Coach process/conversation for 

the New Members classes.  
o Should we send the Spiritual Assessment info to the New Members prior to class so they 

have an opportunity to read/process before the day of? 
o Possibly use ½ sheets or similar format to allow focus on just top Spiritual Gifts rather 

than using the current, longer reference sheets? TIFFANY AND JEFF TO WORK ON THIS 
o We would like to see a little more introduction/explanation from a pastor preluding the 

Faith Coach process – NEEDS TO BE DISCUSSED WITH PASTOR JIM 
o We would like to revise the Faith Coaches feedback form to simply reference the 

ministry checklist rather than re-writing everything – TIFFANY AND JEFF TO WORK ON 
o A table of contents needs to be added to the Faith Coaches Resource guide – 

EVENTUALLY TO BE WORKED ON BY TIFFANY/JEFF 
 

 The upcoming Ministry Fair 2020 was discussed… 
o The dates have changed. New dates are Feb 23rd (Faith Formation, Worship, 

Congregation Care, etc) and March 8th for Missions. 
o We still plan to have a Faith Coaches table present at both fairs but no longer plan to do 

a lead-up campaign in Fellowship Hall. 
 

 Next meeting date – TBD 
 
 


